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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
GUUGU YIMIDHIRR NATIVE TITLE GROUP 

Cape York United # 1 Native Title Claim (QUD673/2014) 

THURSDAY 17 OCTOBER 2024 

HOPEVALE 

This notice is to advise that Cape York Land Council (CYLC) will be facilitating a meeting on Thursday 17 October 
2024 in Hopevale for all members of the Guugu Yimidhirr Native Title Group who hold or may hold native title rights 
and interests in the area shown on the map below within the Cape York United #1 (CYU#1) Claim Area.  This meeting 
has been rescheduled from 13 August 2024. 

This is an important decision-making meeting and we encourage all members of the Guugu Yimidhirr Native Title 
Group to attend.  Details of this meeting are as follows: 

Purpose of Meeting 

The purpose of this meeting is for the legal representative 
of the Applicant in the CYU#1 Claim to provide an update on 
the boundary identification, negotiation and mediation 
process (BINM) for the Guugu Yimidhirr Native Title Group 
and to seek instructions from the group, including in relation 
to: 

1. The boundary proposed by the Yithuwarra Native Title
Group, commencing at the Jeannie River; and

2. The area between the Endeavour River and the Annan
River at the coast, extending westward to the
Normanby River, which is currently disputed by the
Eastern Kuku Yalanji Native Title Group.

The purpose of the meeting is also for the Guugu Yimidhirr 
Native Title Group to discuss and make a decision on the 
description of the group by descent from apical ancestors.  
Anthropologists and a Genealogist will be available at the 
meeting to provide assistance to the Guugu Yimidhirr Native 
Title Group. 

Who is invited to attend the meeting? 
All Guugu Yimidhirr People are invited to attend this meeting. 

Guugu Yimidhirr Native Title Group 
Date: Thursday 17 October 2024 
Time: 9:30am – 4:30pm 
Venue:  Council Meeting Room, Muni 
Street, Hopevale 



Confirmation of attendance and attendance by video-conference 
Please contact Lee Ann Miller to confirm your attendance by 9 October 2024 on free call number 1800 623 548 or by 
email lmiller@cylc.org.au.  This is important so that CYLC can make arrangements for catering.  CYLC will make video-
conference facilities available for this meeting.  Please contact Lee Ann Miller if you wish to request the video-
conference link to the meeting. 

 
Travel Assistance 
CYLC has limited funding available for travel assistance to this meeting.  CYLC may be able to provide some 
assistance, for example fuel reimbursement.  CYLC will prioritise assisting elders and family representatives, and will 
consider how limited funding can be allocated to support a broad representation of the descendants of all apical 
ancestors at the meeting.  To make a request for travel assistance please contact Lee Ann Miller by 9 October 2024 
on free call number 1800 623 548 or by email lmiller@cylc.org.au. 
 
Questions about this meeting or about this notice 
If you have any questions about this notice or the meeting, please contact Michelle Cioffi on free call number 1800 
623 548 or by email on mcioffi@cylc.org.au. 
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